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Mr. Oscar Mennig 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Sir1 

GREENSBURG, KANSAS 67 □54 

June 20, 1975 

I will be glad to give you what information I have about Mr. 
Stockwell and our meteorite. 

As you probably know, Mr. Stockwell died in 1971. No one I 
find here tried to buy or obtain any of this collection. I was a 
merchant here at that time, have only managed the Big Well for a 
year, and the Chamber did nothing. All that is here is the large 
1,000 pound Meteorite. At present I am trying to locate a few smaller 
samples of this for a show case but haven't had any luck. 

I have a daughter teachmng at Haven and am acquainted in the 
area but have never heard of there being any meteorite fall there. 
Now I will inquire about this. 

I have been informed by the administrator of Mr. Stockwell's 
estate that his collection mostly was sold to someone in Denver. 

I am afraid this won't be of any help to you but feel free to 
write anytime. 

Yours truly, 
~q;~c;..., .ee.e~J 

Mgr. Big Well 
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